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     September 22, 2021 
 

Dear Philoptochos Sisters and Friends. 

 

On behalf of the St. Nicholas Ladies Philoptochos Board I would like to warmly 

welcome you back! I hope that you had a wonderful and restful summer. Let us 

begin the 2021-2022 ecclesiastical year with dynamic energy and creative spirit 

that will help us meet the challenges ahead. 

 

Due to the unprecedented and unusual circumstances this last year, we were not 

able to  continue our Scheduled Calendar of events but through appeals and 

improvising to raise funds, with your support the Philoptochos continued its 

mission and was highly active in providing aid to those in need, families, and 

individuals, as well as supporting charitable organizations.  

 

Our Board has organized their calendar filled with some exciting new events and 

programs. We invite you to participate in our endeavors that will allow 

Philoptochos to continue its good works. Philoptochos is an army of women 

whose collective drive, dedication, and heart, help those who need it most. 

 

Please join us on Thursday, October 7, 2021, 7:00PM at the Sarantakos Hall at 

our Tapas & Sangria Night as we kick off the new Philoptochos year, share our 

highlights of the past and look ahead to innovative ideas and future events. We 

welcome you with open arms to join us and be a part of a philanthropic 

movement. You define what kind of member you will be. We are always looking 

for new skills, experiences, and personalities. Join today or renew your 

membership and make a difference. We also encourage the gentlemen to join as 

Philoptochos  Associate members! 

 

Enclosed please find a stewardship form and information to complete if needed. 

 

In closing I look forward to meeting with all of you at our Welcome Back 

Meeting and to work with each one of you in the year ahead. 

 

With Love in Christ, 

 

 

 
Irene Hotzoglou 

President 

      


